
Statement Regarding Application 
 
This application is filed in connection with the proposed assignment of the licenses of FM translator 
stations W255BZ (Facility ID No. 147982) and W272CV (Facility ID No. 148009) from Friends of Public 
Radio, Inc. (“Seller”) to Colonial Radio Group, Inc. (“Buyer”). As of the date of filing of the instant 
application, a request for Commission approval of these assignments is pending (see FCC File No. 
0000160328). 
 
The instant application is being filed by Seller as an accommodation to Buyer.  Seller’s certifications in the 
instant application, to the extent they relate to the technical characteristics of the facilities, are made in 
reliance on representations made by Buyer regarding those matters. 
 


